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PUBLIC MEETING 

MT. MURPHY ROAD AT SOUTH FORK AMERICAN RIVER - 
BRIDGE REPLACEMENT PROJECT 

Thursday, January 12, 2017 

6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 
Gold Trail Grange Hall 

319 State Highway 49, Coloma 

 

 

Residents and business owners are invited to attend to obtain updated 
information on the project.  County staff will discuss the project and be 

available to answer questions. 
 

For more information, please visit our website at 
http://www.edcgov.us/MtMurphyBridge/ or call (530) 621-5900. 

 
 

Individuals who require special accommodations to attend this public meeting or if you 
have additional questions about this project, please contact the Transportation Division 

at (530) 621-5900. 
 
 


